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Student Council notes:  

There is no official deadline for course teams to deliver semester timetables. At present, 

dispersing timetables before the semester starts is viewed as ‘good practice’ but there is no 

current regulation to ensure that this is enacted. Many students work part-time or have caring 

responsibilities which need advanced planning and notice. Other universities in the UK such as 

Wolverhampton states in their Timetabling Policy that they “accommodate the diverse needs 

of our students” in providing teaching timetables in a “timely Production”  

  

Student Council believes:  

It is not practical for students to receive class timetables any time between Christmas and 

Semester 2 – there needs to be some regulation so students have advanced notice of when 

their classes are scheduled for the next semester.  

  

Student Council resolves:  

UUSU should lobby the university to ensure that the final versions of teaching timetables to be 

released at least two weeks prior to classes beginning. This allows for adequate time for 

students to make suitable adjustments  
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